
Sub: Undertaking Consultancy Work – Reg

Respected Sir,

               we are pleased to inform you that Kumar Gaurav(18MCR007) as a Student of Kongu

Engineering College, Erode, in the final year of MCA is permitted to do their Consultancy

project for my store from February 2021 to April 2021.

we are hoping that this project will help us to attract the customer, digitalizing my store with a

User-friendly Responsive interface with the proper working e-commerce website.  

 

TO,

The

Head of the Department

Master of Computer Applications

KonguEngineering College

Perundurai-638052

 

Arun Near A.N.S college,Barh,Patna,Bihar,803213
Mobile:08210370386

Date:05.02.2021

Thank You

GENERAL STORE

Yours sincerely


